
 

 

 

Circular no: SMSSS/ 23 /July 2023                                Dated: July 14, 2023 

"Collaboration: the art of turning 'me' into 'we' for a stronger tomorrow." 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Warm Greetings! 
 

At SMSSS, ensuring the utmost safety and security of our students remains our highest 

priority. In line with this commitment, we have implemented several changes in our working 

to address the concerns raised and to ensure an improved experience for all. 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to each one of you for accepting the changes 

that have been implemented so far, especially regarding the new dispersal process. Your 

feedback and suggestions have always been a guiding light for us. Your active participation 

will contribute to the betterment of our institution as a whole. 

As we continue to prioritize safety and security, it is important to use the allocated entry 

and exit gates for dispersal and refrain from insisting on changing them.  

Thank you once again for your valuable feedback and continued support. Together, we can 

create an environment that fosters growth, safety, and academic excellence. 

 

Message us on: 9311262662 

    https://wa.me/message/MJTPANXG7OPGJ1 

    (This is a WhatsApp message-only number.) 

 

 

Thanks & Regards  
Naveen Goswami 
Managing Director 
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